
NOTICE

Thank you for your understanding.

A section of the road (marked in red) 
between Dairy Farm Nature Park Carpark B

to Wallace Education Centre will be
undergoing road works from

15 July 2019.

There will be some obstruction to the public 
during this period of time.

Expected completion date: 
31 July 2019
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